Steven Seee

From: Paula Shevlin <psshevliin@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 10:46 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Bill 5706

Please, pass bill 5706 to dramatically change the CRMC.
It is extremely important that people have the proper education and experience to serve on a board so important as
CRMC.
Thank you,
Paula Shevlin, RN
Sent from my iPhone



